
 
November 24, 2021 File: MV2021X0010 
 
Mike Auge 
Town of Hay River 
100-65 Woodland Drive 
Hay River NT   X0E 1G1 Sent by e-mail   
 
Dear Mike Auge: 
 
Land Use Permit – In Preparation for Expiry 
Miscellaneous (Monitoring Wells) – Hay River, NT 
 
According to the records in the Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board (MVLWB or the Board) 
office, Land Use Permit MV2021X0010 will expire on November 28, 2021. 
 
Should additional time be required to complete your land-use operation, please refer to 
subsection 26(6) of the Mackenzie Valley Land Use Regulations (MVLUR) regarding an extension 
to the term of a permit. The MVLWB may extend the term of a permit by up to two (2) years. An 
extension request must be received by our office prior to the expiry of Land Use Permit 
MV2021X0010 which includes to following information: 

1. The reason for the extension request. 
2. The length of time being requested for the extension.  
3. Any other information which would support the extension request, including the 

status of the land-use operation. 
4. Details regarding engagement specific to this extension request. Additional 

information can be found on our website: Engagement Guidelines for Applicants 
and Holders of Water Licences and Land Use Permits. 
 

Alternatively, if you do not wish to proceed with an extension application, then restoration, clean 
up, and removal of equipment, materials, buildings, etc. must be completed before your Permit 
expires. 
 
A final plan shall be submitted to the Board within sixty (60) days of the expiry of a Permit, as 
per section 29 of the MVLUR. A final plan should include: 

1. A map, normally at a scale of 1:50,000, showing your location, area, and distances of all land-
use operations. Sketches are acceptable, but all maps must have the north indicator, scale, 
and coordinates clearly marked;   

2.    A summary of the hectares utilized in each aspect of the land-use operation; and 
3. A calculation of land use fees.  
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https://mvlwb.com/sites/default/files/mvlwb_engagement_guidelines_for_holders_of_lups_and_wls_-_october_2_19.pdf
https://mvlwb.com/sites/default/files/mvlwb_engagement_guidelines_for_holders_of_lups_and_wls_-_october_2_19.pdf
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Upon receipt of your final plan, an inspector will conduct a final inspection and the MVLWB will 
review your file prior to initiate closure of this Permit.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this letter, please contact Emma Junker, 
Regulatory Technician at (867) 766-7469. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Emma Junker 
Regulatory Technician 
 
Copied to:     Norman McCowan, Resource Management, South Slave Regional Office 
 Jayda Robillard, Resource Management, South Slave Regional Office 
 

 
 


